
08.03.23 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Just a quick note to say thank you very much for all your efforts in getting the 
pupils all dressed up and enthused for World Book Day. We had a brilliant day 
in school and had lots of happy children reading, writing and talking about 
their favourite books and characters. Lots of photos from all year groups will 
be uploaded to the School News page of the website very soon! 

 

The other reason we hold World Book Day is to support their charity, Book 
Aid International. This is a fantastic charity dedicated to changing lives 
through books and every year they send over one million books to 26 countries 
around the world where children can’t attend school or whose schools have 
little or no books.  

 

It costs just £2 for Book Aid to send a book to one of these children, so I’m 
pleased to share with you that, by sending donations in with your children, we 
have managed to raise just shy of £200 for Book Aid. This means we 
will be able to provide books for one hundred children.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss J Alexander (Literacy Coordinator) 

 

 


